Visit to TIM Befriending service in
Burghfield

I visited the Tim fourth anniversary celebration today in Burghfield. Since
its foundation it has recruited many volunteers to provide friendship, help
and support to those in the community who need it. It now covers Mortimer,
Wokefield, Sulhamstead and Ufton Nervet as well as Burghfield where it
started.

I congratulated Bev French and her team, thanked the volunteers and wished
them well in helping more people in the community. I had attended one of
their early meetings and was pleased to see the expansion and progress of the
group.

Anyone wishing to volunteer or needing help can contact them on 07778 911183
or email bev@togetherinmission.org.uk. It is part of registered charity no
1135307.
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